Outlook for OT in the Future


Due to the limitations of state and federal funding, as well as a current state-wide shortage of OT’s, we need to take drastic steps to evaluate the current services and discern the most effective use of our expertise and our current personnel. Increases in OT staff are not foreseen in the near future in spite of growing caseloads. Although school districts have been looking, it has been difficult for them to find OT’s that desire these jobs when there are no limits on the caseload size.

It is the hope of the OT staff that you, as professional educators, will feel empowered to use the information from this presentation in your classroom every day. The suggestions here do NOT require the expertise of an OT to implement. As a teacher you have all the knowledge and experience with children to try these tricks from the OT bag and see which ones are successful with your students.

The other purpose of this presentation is to assist all professionals working with students make OT referrals for evaluations ONLY when it is appropriate, as indicated by these guidelines.

We cannot emphasize the fact enough that you, as professional educators, should be better equipped to implement these strategies throughout the school day with any of your students.
We have compiled a list of resources for you. It is suggested that each school become creative with ways to find funding sources to help purchase some of these for your classrooms.
